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McMahon, Paul (REPS)

From: Tim Smith [tim@itank.com.au}

Sent: Wednesday, 22 January2003 11:51 AM

To: Committee, CITA (REPS)
Subject: Ownership of Teistra’s core network

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I amwriting to expressmy supportfor theconceptofseparatingTeistra’scorenetworkfrom its other
operations.

In my view theprovisionoftelecommunicationsservicesis abasicright for all citizensandshould
beundertakenby thefederalgovernment.It is a largescaleinfrastructureissuein which lossesin
someareasareoffsetby profits in others.To maintainquality ofservicethroughoutthecountryit is
necessaryto acceptsomeoftheselosses,somethingwhich is in direct contraventionofprivate
companies’duty to theirshareholders.Thereforeit is aperfectcandidateforpublic ownership.
Furthermore,it isprofitableandthereforedoublyvaluableto thepublic. Thepartialselling ofthese
serviceshasprovento beafalseeconomy.

The sameis not trueofsomeofits newerandmoreentrepreneurialactivities.Ratherthanbeing
necessaryservices,theseareoftenareasrequiringthedaringandinnovationofprivateenterpriseto
reachtheirpotential.Theycanberisky, but therewardscanbegreat- ideal candidatesfor
commercialcompetition.

High amonggovernmentaims shouldalsobetheavoidanceofinfrastructureduplicationwhich we
haveseensomuchofin theyearssincederegulation.The competitionin recentyearsfor various
telecommunicationsnetworkshasresultedin effort andmoneybeingwastedon nomoreserviceto
theconsumer.RetakingcontrolofTelstra’snetworkwouldbeavital first step in redressingthis
waste.

Thankyou for theopportunityto participatein thismatter.

Regards,

Tim Smith
DesignTank
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